
RE: ZBA15-014 
1304 Horman Court 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gale, 
 
I understand that the Zoning Board has a meeting coming up about Geoff Perkins's proposal to 
alter a non-conforming structure at 1304 Horman Court. My wife and I own the house directly 
across the street -- 1303 Horman Court -- and I wanted to write in to say that we support the 
application. We think the planned changes will be great and look forward to seeing the work 
completed. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to ask. 
 
Best, 
Scott Hershovitz 
 
--  
Scott Hershovitz 
Professor of Law and Professor of Philosophy 
Director, Law and Ethics Program 
University of Michigan 
625 South State Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109 
 
 


